No. 14

PATTY MICHAEL FOR HOMECOMING QUEEN

January 11, 1963

PUBLICATIONS BOARD?

Shortly before the Christmas holidays, the CARBON received a letter from Connie Knoll and Evelynn Looney, requesting information concerning the formation of a publications board. A meeting attended by various publication editors and student board members was held? to discuss this matter. Conclusions were as follows:

- 1. In view of the size and financial status of Marian College, a new publication cannot realistically be considered at this time.
- The present publications fulfill their particular functions adequatly.
- 3. The present publications are generally understaffed. Therefore it would be difficult to adequatly staff another publication.
- 4. There doesn't seem to be a serious necessity for the formation of a Publication Board.
- 5. The matter is not closed since none of the discussion was official or final.

Twelfth Night Party

For international entertainment at its best be sure to make the scene at the Twelfth Night Party Sunday evening, January 13th. Special guests include Melchior, Caspar and Balthazar. The Latin-German Klub has gone all out to make this activity one of the highlights of the Holiday Season. Refreshments will be served and prizes won. Admission will be \$.25

SUDDEN THOUGHT

What's so nasty about "South Pacific?"

HOMECOMING QUEEN CANDIDATES ANNOUNCED:

The 1963 Marian College Homecoming will be staged this February 8th and 9th. All of the festivities that have been planned will be listed next week! At present, we would like to introduce the candidates for the Homecoming Queen of 1963. They are:

Freshmen
Diane Stillman
Karen Peterselli
Sophomores
Maribeth Taylor
Patsy Richardson
Juniers
Marilyn Wichman
Patty Michael (our own!)
Seniors
Sue Cain
Carol Hungate

C.S.M.C.

Economic conditions in Latin America will be the subject discussed Sunday, January 13, at 3:00 pm in room 156. Students of History, Sociology, and Economics should be especially interested in this event. Everyone is invited.

HEALTH FAIR

To understand your part in contributing to a healthier, happier America, attend the Health Fair sponsored by the Community Health class. It will be held all day Tuesday, January 15, in the Mixed Lounge.

ANOTHER SUDDEN THOUGHT.... Is Molly Brown really crude?

SOCIAL EVILS * Part IV

At the north end of our campus lies a stately old home, converted into a library for the benefit of the ever-growing Marian student body. It should hardly be necessary to review the purposes of a library to a college student, but a few members of the Freshman class have demonstrated a lack of this knowledge. Last Wednesday noon our library achieved a new status - that of a student union. It's very simple to be a member of this union. When using the library, be sure to bring your friends along, so that your loud talking and laughing will drive all non-members away. When stiting at a table, be sure that there is an extra chair on which to place your feet. In general, one must openly and actively socialize, disturb as many other students as possible, and carry on as many destructive activities as your diabolic little minds can conceive. If these students continue their activities the new library will not be a luxury but a necessity.

D.T.

BERMUDA BECKONS

In case you haven't already noticed, the annual Chio Valley Region NFCCS Bernuda Paffle is already underway. The prize, of course, is an allexpense paid trip to Bernuda over the Easter vacation, so if you win, you can be just like them! A very limited number of tickets are being sold (approximately 3,000), and we have 300 tickets here at Marian, Chances are very good, that we will have a winner from Marian! Tickets are only \$,50 apiece, and can be bought now from Jeanne Vigue, John Day, or Denny Mercier. A complete list of ticket sellers will be places on the main bulletin board shortly.

DEBATERS ACCEPT CHALLENGE

The Marian College varsity debate team travels to Muncie tomorrow for four rounds of debate. This tournament at Ball State will be the first time the team has debated in competition this year. We wish them the best of luck.

ALL LIBRARY FINES, PARKING FINES,

AND BOOK BILLS MUST BE PAID BEFORE

EXAMS, OR YOU CANNOT TAKE THEM.

MARTAN'S SPRING LECTURES

The Adult Education Lectures offered by Marian this Spring hold great things in store for these interested in attending them. Four areas of public interest are thoroughly treated in the eight week series.

-"Racial Discrimination and the Christian Conscience" features Rev. John La Bauve, S.V.D., a specialist in missionary work. Both the white and magro points of view are explored by Rev. La Bauve.

Sister Florence Marie, offers parents a unique opportunity to learn the kind of mathematics their children are being taught or will be taught in the future,

---"Personal Religion and the Bible" will be discussed by Rev. Gregory Foote, S.J. Rov. Foote was taught at all of the major Jesuit universities, and is a recognized authority on the subject. Students in his class will uncover the magnificent treasures and the importance of God's nessage in the Old and New Testaments.

has two moderators, and no less than eight different speakers, all representing the ideas toward politics of group or business with which they are associated. Eugene Pullian, Harold Handley, S. Hugh Dillin, and Robert Wyatt are some of the nore easily recognized names of featured speakers.